
Dear Yotes,  
The Cruzen-Murray Library building will remain closed after Spring Break. The Plaza Level 24/7 
space is also now closed in keeping with the Governor’s stay-at-home order. 
 
Our online library holdings remain available and our library staff will continue to support you and 
your research to the best of our abilities. 
 
Find the Library under Yote Links and be sure to select Enter Here to access our complete suite of 
resources (over 150,000 e-books, over 30,000 journals, magazines and newspapers, several 
collections of historical primary sources, streaming music (Naxos) and film (Kanopy and Swank), 
images through ArtSTOR and more).  
 
Contact us at library@collegeofidaho.edu or on Microsoft Teams if you have any questions.   
 
A quick note regarding interlibrary loan service:  Many libraries, like ours, are currently closed and 
therefore we cannot place or fill interlibrary loan requests for physical items (books) at this 
time.  However we can place and deliver interlibrary loan requests for articles remotely, so feel free 
to request articles (either through the request forms available in our databases or through an email to 
library@collegeofidaho.edu). 
 
Wishing you good health,  
Christine 
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